
Cir16/2022-23                                                                                    

Dear Parents,       Date:21-06-2022 

Greetings of the Day! 

This is a Health and Safety Advisory circular, issued to safeguard the health and safety of all our 

school students and staff members in light of the recent rise in Covid-19 cases across the country. As 

a responsible institution, let us take preventive and precautionary measures without creating an 

undue panic. 

We assure you of the highest standards of hygiene, awareness drive and precautionary measures are 

being implemented at the school in the interest of school community. 

Considering the seriousness of the issue and as part of our protocols at schools, we request our 

parents to send their wards to school wearing masks and this is mandatory for all.  

In case, your ward is unwell, or any family member/s are suffering from Covid -19, kindly let the child 

rest at home and do monitor his/her health. The students have to carry a small gel sanitizer bottle 

with them while coming to the school.  

Further, we assure you that the learners shall be supported with academics in consultation with you, 

in case they miss any classes as a preventive step towards the control of COVID-19. 

Stay alert, stay safe and stay blessed with good health! 

 

With Warm Regards, 

Tattva School 

 


